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Several members of our board visited Kenya 

and because of 6 new sponsors we could 

take 12 children in our program. Marvellous! 

They start in form 1. Their names are: 

Lewis Onditi              Alphonse Omondi   Dorien Nyanchama  

Erastus Owele         Emanuel Godswill        Sharon Awuor  

Braval Samuel Okoth    Billy Byron               Mike Otieno 

Lydia Adhiambo            Michel Omondi      Alfred Odhiambo 

 

 

 

Christmasfair 

IIn december 2023 we participated in the fair 

at Pro Persona in Wolfheze. Because of the 

very bad weather there were only a few 

visitors. That was a pity. 

Former student Rose Angelyn Aoko 

In Kenya we visited Rose. 

As a small girl she was raised 

by her grandmother. Her father 

had died and her mother left 

with the other 6 children.  

She finished high 

school and now 

she is working in a 

supermarket. She 

likes her job and 

can take care of 

herself now. 

We are always very happy when we see 

how – with the right help – a shy little girl can 

become a self-

assertive young.  

That’s what we all 

want to achieve 

by supporting 

them. 

 

 

We wish you all  

a happy Easter 
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